April 30, 1984

Docket No. 5U=352

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. S. L. Daltroff
Yice President
Electric Froduction
2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report of Enforcement Conference Held April 12, 1984 for Limerick
Generating Station ; Meeting Report No. 50-352/84-33

This refers to the subject Enforcement Conference held in the NRC Region |

office on April 12, 1984, and attended by you and members of your staff and

Dr. T. Murley, Regional Administrator and other members of the Region I staff.

At this conference, we discussed concerns regarding the role and responsibilities
of System Startup Engineers (SSEs) during system tirn over. These concerns are
identified in NRC Inspection Report 55-352/ 84-12, which was forwarded to you

by our let*er dated April 10, 1984.

As a result of this event, an apparent violation of NRC raquirement: is cited
in the enclosed Appendix A and is categorized under the NRC Enforcement
Policy (10 CFR 2, Appendix C). A reply is reaquired and should be prepared in
acco~dance with Appercix A. It is exempt from the Office of Management and
Sudget's clearance procedures under the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980,

ri 96-511.

As discussed in the Enforcement Conference, we are concerned about: (1) the
‘mpact of inaduquate SSE wal.downs on safety related system; (2) management's
ability to determine whether the SSEs are doing acceptible jobs during

system turn over; (3) the apparent difference in perception hetween management
and the SSEs, recarding the SSE's responsibilities; and, (4) the training
program for SSEs. You are request2d tu address these concerns along with your
written response to Appendix A.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this latter ana :he enclosures
wil! be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office
by teiephone, within ten (10) days of the date of this letter and submit writ-
ten application to withhold information contained therein within thirty (30)
days of the date of this ‘etter. Such application must be consistent with the
requirements of 2.790(b)(1). The telephone notification of your intent to

stz SR



request withholding, or any request for an extension of the ten (10) day
period which you believe necassary, should be made to the Supervisor, Files,
Mail and Records, US NRC Region I, at (215) 337-5223.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORICINAL SICMD BY

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A, Notice of Viclation
2. NRC Region I Meeting Report 50-352/84-33

cc w/encl:

V. S. Boyer, Senior Vice President, Nuclear Power
J. S. Kemper, Vice President, Engineering and Resource
Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esquire

Eugene J. Bradley, Esquire

Limerick Hearing Service List

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

bcce:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encls)

J. Gutierrez, RI

Section Chief, DPRP

Jane Grant, DPRP

L. Briggs

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY
DETP g l %'{P/

Eapen Ebneter

(imke Fobe Akt Al



